

ROAD TRANSPORT AND SAFETY AGENCY
PUBLIC NOTICE

Pay For Road Tax Now 4th Quarter 2020

This serves to inform members of the general public that the third quarter for the year 2020 is coming to an end on 30th September 2020.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
In order for the Agency to serve you in a more efficient and effective manner, motorists and fleet owners are hereby reminded to pay for their Motor Vehicle and Trailer Licenses (Road Tax) in advance to avoid panic.

Clients can also make payments online for the following services;
· Motor Vehicle Licence (Road Tax)
· Driving Licence (renewal and duplicate)
· Roadworthiness Application (Road Fitness Test)
· Motor Vehicle Registration (Temporary Registration)

Visit: www.rtsa.org.zm and pay online.

Kindly take this as official notification

Be Road Smart, Life is Precious.

For any queries contact the RTSA on 0211228798 or Email askrtsa@rtsa.org.zm or visit Facebook/askrtsa.com or website: www.rtsa.org.zm

Authorised for display and publication by:                               28th September 2020
             

        The Head- Public Relations                                                         
        For/Director and Chief Executive Officer 
        Road Transport and Safety Agency                                                  
        7th Floor, Premium House
        LUSAKA     
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